Graduate Psychoanalytic Society
of the

New York University Postdoctoral Program in Psychotherapy and
Psychoanalysis
Board Meeting

November 12, 2012

Present:

Helen Silverman, President, Treasurer

Sharon Brennan, Corresponding Secretary
Maureen O’Reilly-Landry, Recording Secretary
David Beyda

Harriette Kaley

Ella Lasky

Juanita Shell

Rhonda Sternberg

Guests: Judith Beldner
Phyllis Urman-Klein

l. Website
The Society’s website is being updated.

Il. Referral Service--Judith Beldner, Phyllis Urman-Klein

A benefit of membership in the Society will be membership in the on-line referral
service. The old referral service as such is will no longer exist and the new service will
be on-line only.

A letter announcing the launching of the new on-line referral service was worked
on and Judith and Phyllis will finalize the letter and send it out Postdoc Graduates.

lll. Dues
Membership letter will go out. Helen will send letter to the membership by the end

of November. New dues amount will be - Once dues have been paid,
George will send members an invitation to join the service.

IV. Superstorm Sandy

Helen will call the Mayor’s office to ask what services are needed in the aftermath
of the storm. She will post notices on Postdoc listserve to organize a group to help



assess the needs and make a plan to help to meet them. We may contact schools, fire
department and police to offer consulting services.

V. Cocktail Party

The cocktail party will be held March 15 at a location to be determined. The
Harmonie Club has not yet returned call with information about prices, etc.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen O’Reilly-Landry
Recording Secretary



